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 I am in favour of the Lidl being built on New Hey
Road.

I would very much like to see this supermarket open as it would be ideal for me to use this
store rather than driving down to Springwood Lidl (opposite fire station). I would be able
to walk down not needing the use of my car, which is good for the environment, my health
and reduction of cars that cause congestion/traffic flow.

Regards, 




